
New Road Primary School  

Weekly Newsletter—Week 8 

 

Friday 26th October 2018 
Don’t forget to look at our website - 

www.newroadprimarycalderdale.org.uk 

     Happy Holidays 

What a busy and fun term we have all 

had, from participating in lots of sporting 

events at Ryburn to spending a night in 

school for the Space Camp. The children 

have celebrated National Poetry Day and 

enjoyed lots of mindfulness activities 

during World Mental Health Day. Year 3 

took part in ‘Treesponsibility’ and planted 

100 trees to help reduce air pollution as 

they absorb Carbon Dioxide. We hope you 

all enjoy a lovely break and see you all 

back at school on Tuesday 6th November. 

                                     

 

 

Contact details— Tel:01422 831351             email : admin@newroad.calderdale.sch.uk 

   

GROWTH Certificate Winners     House Point Winners 

Grace, Abigail, Olivia, Poppy,  Sam, Alfie, 

Ronnie, Darcy, Scarlett, Ewan, Oliver,      

Ruby, Betsy, Lilly & Eva-Rose. 

Rebecca, Lola, Charlie, Caitlin, Chloe,   

Toby & Iris. 



 

October 

26th—School closes 

31st—Deadline secondary appli-

cations. 

November 

5th—School closed—Training 

Day 

6th—School reopens  

9th—Firefighters collection. 

14th—Yr 3 Topic Based Family 

Learning 

16th—Children in Need 

19th—Online applications open 

for Reception starters 2019. 

21st—Pedestrian Training—

Yr1, Yr 2 & Yr 4  

December 

6th—Reception, Yr 1, Yr 2, Yr 3,  

Yr 4 & Yr 5—Nasal Flu Vaccina-

tions 

6th Family Learning 1.15-3.15 

12th– KS1 Production 2pm 

13th—School Panto Trip—10.15 

performance 

14th– Christmas Fayre 

19th—KS2 Christmas Concert 

6pm 

20th—Class Christmas Parties 

21st School Closes 

January 

7th—School Closed—Training 

Day 

8th—School reopens 

24th Family Learning—1.15-3.15 

30th– Yr 5—Fire Safety Talk   

After School Clubs 
 

Clubs for the Autumn 
Term  

 

Monday    Street Dance 

 

Tuesday   Karate Club 

 

Wednesday  Arts & Crafts 

Club 

               

Friday    Football Club  

PTFA Facebook  

Please ‘like’ the PTFA facebook page to 

find out what our PTFA  are doing. It would 

be great to see more of you  accessing the 

page and supporting the team. There are re-

minders of what is happening that week in 

school and daily maths challenges for your 

children to have a go at. 

Thank-you                                    

Search—Friends of New Road Primary. 

            Lunchtime Certificate Winners 

Reception Intake September 2019 

If you have a child due to start Primary School next September you must 

complete an online application form. This applies to parents even if you have 

a child already at the school. Online applications can be found— 

www.calderdale.gov.uk/admissions. You can apply from 19th November 2018 

until the closing day 15th January 2019. 

 

Halloween Raffle Winners 

Congratulations to all the children who 

won a Halloween themed prize this 

week. Our amazing PTFA team did yet 

another fantastic job of raising money 

for our school whist exciting all the 

children each day. Thank you as always 

to the team for their amazing contribu-

tion to school life.  

Sam, Mary, Poppy, Max, Herbie, Noah, Evelyn & Maisie  

Reminders for next Term 

When we return on the  6th November we will be selling 

poppies for £1.00 each.  

On the 16th November we will be supporting Children in 

Need by wearing spotty clothes or pyjamas with a £1.00 

donation. 
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